
A temporary road closure will be in place along the entirety of Brahams Road in the Yarra State 
Forest from Wednesday 13th to Friday 22nd of June 2018, excluding weekends. The Department of 
Environment, Land, Water and Planning implement maintenance works to maintain heavy strategic 
roads to a high standard, ensuring public safety throughout the year. Brahams Road is a major 
arterial road within the Yarra State Forest with fire access being of main concern, with these works 
safeguarding it’s quality into the future.    

Visitors travelling from Warburton are encouraged to travel through East Warburton and access the 
State Forest via Muddy Creek Road off Warburton-Woods Point Road. This will ensure no delays will 
be experienced to public road users travelling to the Ada Tree and visitors do not travel along 
Brahams Road during maintenance works. The maintenance works are expected to be completed 
within 8 working days, however works may be extended if delays are experienced or weather 

becomes unsuitable.    

For more information please contact the Powelltown DELWP office on 5965 9901  

 


